
Notice 

School Facilities Review Committee 

 

The School Facilities Review Committee has completed its final report. As such, 

there is no need for the committee to meet unless there is an unforeseen 

circumstance prior to the City Council disbanding the committee. 

All future meetings on the calendar are hereby cancelled. If there is an unforeseen 

need for the committee to meet a special meeting will be scheduled. 

Respectfully, 

Mark M. Bettencourt 

Chairman 


